

Sikhira B <sikhirab@gmail.com>

The Graduate School at UMBC: Admission Decision Letter - EduCo

GradSchool@umbc.edu <GradSchool@umbc.edu> Reply-To: Admissions-gradschool@umbc.edu To: sikhirab@gmail.com

Tue, Nov 10, 2020 at 2:59 AM



1229

November 9, 2020

Dear Sikhira Bhandaru:

I am very pleased to offer you admission to the Graduate School at the University of Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC). We know that you will find graduate education and research here both challenging and rewarding.

Please indicate whether or not you will be accepting our offer of admission by logging in to your myUMBC account.

Accepting your admission is required before you are able to register for classes. To activate your account visit https://webadmin.umbc.edu/ then click the "Create my Account" link. Activating your account requires your date of birth and UMBC Campus ID. Your Campus ID is WU00852

Your Graduate Program Director or Program Coordinator will contact you regarding program-specific orientation and academic advisement for your first semester's course selection. If you are subject to prerequisites or other terms of dmission, the department to which you have been admitted will notify you directly. The Graduate School Catalog, Policies and Procedures are available at our website.

As you prepare for your arrival at UMBC, there are some health related requirements that you must meet before you arrive on campus. Visit the University Health Services website and check the "Incoming Students" section to review and submit required health forms. Also, check out our Getting Started page where you can find important information on the next steps you should take as a newly admitted student.

The Office of International Education Services (IES) will help you with your immigration requirements and questions as you prepare to attend UMBC as an international student. Please follow these instructions to request your I-20, schedule your F-1 interview and prepare for your transition to the U.S. and to UMBC. You may contact the IES with any questions related to immigration by emailing ies@umbc.edu

Residential Life provides temporary housing accommodations on campus to UMBC graduate students who will be participating in campus orientation programs. Please be aware that temporary housing is available only on a limited basis

Please see the information at the end of this letter. If document requirements are listed, please send the documents to the Graduate School by the end of your first semester.

If you have other questions or need assistance, please contact the staff of the Graduate School at 410-455-2537 or gradschool@umbc.edu . Congratulations on your acceptance and best wishes in your academic pursuits.

Sincerely,

K. ju Ban

K. Jill Barr J.D., M.Ed.

Senior Assistant Dean of Graduate Enrollment Management

Campus ID #:WU00852

Semester: Spring 2021

Subject Area:Information Systems - MS

Email: sikhirab@gmail.com

4000532816

The Graduate School | University of Maryland, Baltimore County | 1000 Hilltop Circle | Baltimore, MD 21250

PHONE: 410-455-2537 | FAX: 410-455-1130 | WEB: www.umbc.edu/gradschool